AMERICAS B#IATING CLUB'\

New Bern %ﬁ—

Good afternoon Cdr Moore, Cdr Howd and Cdr Morrissey,

On behalf of the Cape Lookout Sail & Power Squadron, we would like to extend an invitation to
you and your squadron members to join us for the October 22, 2023 social and chili cook-
off. D/C Bill Beers and his wife, Barb, plan to attend.

Save the Date

What: Chili, Cornbread and Dessert Cook-Off

When: Sunday, October 22, 2023

Where: Good weather, Red sail Park in Fairfield Harbour at 1:30pm. Bad Weather; Fairfield
Harbour Community Center (Fire House) at 2:30 pm Broad Creek Rd., New Bern, NC

The Cape Lookout Sail and Power Squadron is having a cook-off. There will be three categories:
Chili, Cornbread and Deserts.

We are inviting Tar River Squadron, Pamlico Squadron and Fort Macon Squadron to participate.
If you don't want to enter the competition, but want to contribute you can bring a side dish of
your choice. You can also bring $10 if you don't want to cook, but we will need enough people

to cook so we all can eat.

The Cape Lookout Squadron will provide water, tea and lemonade along with plates, bowls and
utensils. You can also BYOB if you prefer.

You will be the judges of the chili, cornbread and deserts.
There will be a sign-up sheet at CLSPS's regular dinner meeting on September 18th.

The other squadrons can get their information to Lt Elaine Lechner,
elechner@bellsouth.net or 678-464-7665 by October 15th.

If I can answer any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. Look forward to seeing you in
October.

Best regards,

P/C Jane Moore, AP

America's Boating Club New Bern
Cape Lookout Sail & Power Squadron
919 210-6846 cell

252 637-5547 home
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